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27/05/22 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Re: Leavers Hoodies Update 
  
Dear learners and parents/carers,  
  
Following a number of requests, we have now activated a second year 11 leavers hoodie 
order. Payments are now being taken via Weduc, ordering will close on Wednesday 8th June 
at 9am.  
 
There will be no further orders after this point. It is imperative that learners try on a 
hoodie and confirm the size they require on either Monday 6th, Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 
8th June, in H6 with Mrs Consiglio preferably before or after school. Failure to confirm a 
hoodie size may result in your order being refunded.   
 
As voted upon by our Year 11s, the hoodies this academic year will have a black exterior, 
with the academy badge on the front and include a collection of the cohort’s names in a 
large ‘22’ on the reverse of the hoodie. The cost will be £19.20.   
  
Your faithfully, 
 
Mrs K Consiglio   
Student Leadership Coordinator & Teacher of Design Technology  
 
 


